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Buds
AND

Blossoms
MAMIE MILLER

“Teach me, and I will hold 
my tongue; and cause me to un
derstand where In I have er
red.’’--Job 6:24.

There Is a new large, double 
yarrow on the market. It Is a 
button-like white flower that is 
excellent for cutting, and dries 
beautifully.

The new pink Fairy Baby’s 
Breath is a large, clear pink.
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double flower.
Veronica fits In nicely in 

the border, plant these this fall. 
They come in blue, pink and 
white.

For flowering trees that 
beautify your lawn in the spring, 
plant the following trees this 
fall: Dogwood, Golden Rain
Tree, Chinese Red Bud, Purple 
Leaf Plum, Smoke Tree, Flow
ery Peach, American Red Bud, 
Flowering Cherry and Mag
nolia.

Sweep leaves up as soon as 
they fall, and put in the com
post pile. Leaves smother out 
the grass.

Put out Forget-me-nots, 
Bleeding Heart, Pansy plants. 
Candytuft, Primrose and Col
umbine.

Leaves are so valuable. They 
are Nature’s contribution to our 
great heritage of replenishing 
the earth. Mother Nature has 
been kind to us, enjoy raking 
the leaves.

This week, for our Buds and 
Blossoms poem, we bring you 
these lines from James Whit
comb Riley’s “Song For 
November.’’

While skies glint bright with 
bluest light

Through clouds that race o’er 
field and town.

And leaves go dancing left and 
right.

And orchard apples tumble 
down;

While schoolgirls sweet. In lane 
or street.

Lean ’against the wind and 
feel Md hear

Its glad heart; like a lover’s 
beat,—

So reigns the rapture of the 
year.

While birds in scattered flight 
are blown

Aloft and lost in bosky mist, 
And truant boys scud home 

alone
‘Neath skies of gold and ame

thyst;
While twilight falls, and echo 

calls
Across the haunted atmos

phere.
With low, sweet laughs at in

tervals,--
So reigns the rapture of the 

year.

You'.ll Find a Variaty of 
Tropical Fish

at

Pittman's Aquarium
137 Middle Street

THIS WEEKEHD 
ITS PEPSI

for those 
who think

young! PEPSI COLA

Get an extra carton today I

age.--Richard E. Byrd.
Sensitiveness is closely 

allied to egotism—Bovee.
Watch dillengtly; never 

desert the post of spiritual ob
servation and self-examina
tion.--Mary Baker Eddy.

Faith should enlarge its bor
ders and strengthen its base by 
resting on Spirit Instead of mat
ter.—Mary Baker Eddy.

What is there that is illus
trious that is not also attended 
by labor?--Cicero.

I now know that wars do not 
end wars.—Henry Ford.

Egotism is the tongue of van
ity.--Chamfort.

TRYON
Fri. - Sat.

Yui Brynner in the title role of Stanley Kranwr'e DeLuxe Color 
production "Invitation To A Gunfighter," now at the Tryon 
Theatre under United Artists release. He shares romantic in
terest with Janice Rule.

Mirror Morsels
Tomorrow I’ll reform, the 

fool does say: Today itselfls 
too late; the wise did 
Yesterday.—Benjamin Frank
lin.

That which refines character 
at the same time humbles, 
exalts, and commands a man, 
the obedience gives him cour
age, devotion, and attainment.— 
Mary Baker Eddy.

When the power of imparting 
joy is equal to the will, the 
human soul requires no other 
heaven.—Percy Shelley.

The only freedom worth pos
sessing is that which gives 
enlargement to a people’s en
ergy, intellect, and virtues.— 
William Channlng.

War is not an act of God but 
a crime of man.—Cordell Hull,

Our own vision must be clear 
to open the eyes of others, 
else the blind will lead the 
blind and both shall fall.--Mary 
Baker Eddy.

Let us have faith that right 
makes might, and in that faith 
let us, to the end, dare to do 
our duty as we understand it.— 
Lincoln.

There is a time in every 
man’s education when he ar
rives at the conviction that envy 
is ignorance.—Emerson.

I have but one lamp by which 
my feet are guided, and that is 
the lamp of experience,-- 
Patrick Henry.

A strict belief in fate is the 
worst of slavery, imposing upon

our necks an everlasting lord 
and tyrant, whom we are to stand 
in awe of night and day,— 
Epicurus.

It is not so much the being 
exempt from faults, as the hav
ing overcome them, that is an 
advantage to us.—Alexander 
Pope.

Prayer is not overcoming 
God’s reluctance; it is laying 
hold of His highest willing
ness.—Richard C. Trench.

To have freedom is only to 
have that which is absolutely 
necessary to enable us to be 
what we ought to be and to pos
sess what we ought to 
possess.—Rahel.

Men are guided less by con
science than by glory; and yet 
the shortest way to glory is to 
be guided by conscience.— 
Henry Home.

A man’s good breeding is the 
best security against another’s 
bad manners.—Chesterfield.

War is little more than a cata
logue of mistakes and mis
fortunes. -- Winston S. 
Churchill.

Apology is only egotism 
wrong side out.—Oliver Wen
dell Holmes.

Joy is not in things, it is in 
us.—Richard Wagner.

A certain personal virtue is 
essential to freedom.—Emer
son.

What is the use of new in
ventions and new knowledge If 
they lead us only to the dark

Sun. - Mon. - Tues.
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